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Dear parents, carers, children and young people, 
 
Further to our communications earlier this month, please find attached details of Community 
Short Breaks that have been commissioned from 1 April 2024.  
  
We will have a combination of after school, Saturday and school holiday activities available 
across the county.  
  
To confirm, if a school holiday or Saturday activity is run by or located at a school, children and 
young people do not need to be pupils of the school to access the activities provided on the 
premises. 
  
Please be aware that arrangements might be subject to change. Any revised details will be 
available on the Short Breaks website throughout the course of the contract. 
  
You can find FAQs about the retendering process on our webpage: 
  
Short breaks for disabled children | Oxfordshire County Council 
  
We are aware that providers may not be working at full capacity during the Easter holidays as 
they continue their preparations to run the new Short Breaks contracts. Oxfordshire County 
Council is working closely with them to ensure activity days are available as soon as practically 
possible. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Charlotte Davey  
Assistant Director of Provider Services  
Children’s Services 

https://www.oxfordshire.gov.uk/residents/children-education-and-families/information-parents/breaks-disabled-children

